From: clcantrell717@cs.com < clcantrell717@cs.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 11:31 AM
To: Rae McConnell < RMcConnell@columbusga.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Advisory board meeting

Rae McConnell,

Hope all is well for you and all the advisory board members. As you are aware of, I have not been able to attend any meetings for some time now. Due to work obligations, I am sad to say that I must resign from the advisory board.

Thank you and all the individuals for all that you do to make Columbus a better place,

Spencer R. Cantrell